
Kat Beaudoin, Consulting, LLC 
dba  

Integrated Planning Solutions 
54 Blueberry Hill Lane 
Augusta, Maine 04330 

 
 
June 14, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
Eric J. Cousens 
City Planner / Director of Planning and Permitting 
60 Court Street, Suite 104 
Auburn, Maine 04210 
 
RE: Draft Joint Land Use Study 
 
Dear Mr. Cousens: 
 
This letter serves as transmittal for 26 copies of the Draft JLUS to be provided to the Planning Board and 
City Council and members of the City staff.  An additional 9 copies are being provided to the Maine Army 
National Guard.  In addition, one electronic version is being provided for posting on the study website. 
 
The hard copies of the preliminary plan are being provided with no color in an attempt to reduce 
expenses.  As a black and white document, the ability to read and interpret some maps will be 
challenging. Anyone wishing to see the maps may go to the website or may review the hard copy 
displays that I will leave with you after the Public Forum.  If any of those are needed for presentations 
during July, we will arrange to pick those up and return them as necessary. 
 
The final plan will be provided in full color as per our agreement. 
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Kat Beaudoin, A.I.C.P. 
      Dba Integrated Planning Solutions 


